SOUTHWEST OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

swtjc.edu
TEXASWCOLLEGE

June 14, 2024

To: Board of Trustees
Southwest Texas College

From: Dr. Hector Gonzales
President
Re: July Board Meeting

It is my recommendation that the Board of Trustees cancel the July Board meeting. With the passage of
the 2024-2025 Operating Budget in June, there are no other pressing items currently. Our next regularly
scheduled meeting would be August 15, 2025.

Office Address O | (830) 591-7281 F | (830) 591-7354
2401 Garner Field Road, Uvalde, TX 78801



